
Superintendent’s PIE Meeting 

Thursday, May 1, 2025 

11:00 a.m. 

Remote Meeting 

 

Superintendent Crozier opened the meeting at 11:02 a.m. and welcomed all attendees present via Zoom. 

 

Updates included: 

●​ Spring celebrations including field trips, book fairs and other activities are underway. 

●​ Moving On Celebrations have been scheduled.  Please reach out to your Principal if you have any 

questions. 

●​ Recent PTO-sponsored events included Bus Driver and Crossing Guard Appreciation.  Upcoming 

events will celebrate School Lunch Hero Day, as well as Educator and Nurse Appreciation Days.  

●​ Remaining MCAS dates were reviewed. 

●​ Information on math placement for 6th graders moving to 7th grade was shared.   

●​ Continuous monitoring on enrollment numbers, class placement and class sizes was discussed.   

 

 Questions from participants included: 

●​ Teacher placement and class size concerns at Noyes. 

●​ More information on the math placement tests and how placement works for students who have a 

teacher on leave. 

 

Superintendent Crozier ended the meeting at 11:16 a.m.  

 

The next Superintendent PIE meeting is tentatively scheduled for Thursday, May 29th, at 11:00 a.m.   

 


